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Dust monitoring continues at Flinders Power  

Representatives from the Environment Protection Authority (EPA) were in Port Augusta last 

week to assess the effectiveness of increased dust management measures at the Flinders 

Power site.  

The EPA was also on site at Flinders Power when one of its stacks was demolished on Friday.  

Compliance officers from the EPA will conduct dust monitoring during the demolition work.  

Offsite impacts of dust were considered unlikely during the stack demolition.  

The EPA is continuing to work closely with Flinders Power to ensure all reasonable and 

practicable measures are being taken to prevent or minimise dust emissions, with a focus on 

management of the ash dam area. 

During its recent inspection activity, the EPA has verified that the increased dust 
management measures implemented by Flinders Power have been effective in minimising 
dust. 


